
 

 
 

July 18, 2024 

                     

 

Brad Baird, P.E. 

Anderson Perry & Associates 

P.O. Box 1107 

La Grande, Oregon 97850 

 

 

Re: New Well, Reservoir, and Distribution System, Plan Review #25-2017 & #42-2021,  

       Biggs Service District, PWS ID #4195655 

       Final Approval 

  

 

Dear Brad:  

 

Thank you for confirming the project at Biggs Service District was completed according to the 

approved plans. The project consisted of constructing a new well, a 400,000-gallon steel reservoir, 

6000 feet of 12-inch and 800 feet of 8-inch PVC distribution piping, a cased 400-foot segment of 

8-inch HDPE pipe hung on the Spanish Hollow bridge, and a hypochlorination system that serves 

the new Biggs Service District water system.  

 

If you have any questions or would like this in an alternate format, please feel free to call me at 

(541) 966-0900 or email at william.h.goss@dhsoha.state.or.us .  
 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

William Goss, P.E. 

Regional Engineer 
 

c: Julie Wray, OHA–DWS, Portland, OR  

    Paula Grendel, REHS, North Central Public Health District (pdf copy only) 

    Brooke Henrickson, Biggs Service District (pdf copy only) 

    Tammi Gaskey, Biggs Service District  
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